
 

 

 

KENYA MEDICAL RESEARCH 
INSTITUTE 

INTERNAL OFFICE MEMO 

From: Ag. Deputy Director Academic 
Affairs 
 

Date: 10th November  2022 

To: All Continuing Students Ref: Loose 
 

 
RE: APPLICATION FOR NACOSTI LICENSE 
 
This is to inform you that the Director Board of Post Graduate Studies (BPS) JKUAT will be 
issuing the introductory letters for submission to NACOSTI for the issuance of the license. 
Students shall be required to make formal applications Four (4) original applications to the 
attention of the Director BPS, through their respective Deans i.e., School of Public Health or 
School of Pharmacy or School of Biomedical sciences and through the Ag. Deputy Director, 
Graduate School. 
 
The application letters should include the title of the proposal, duration of the study, location, 
and county of the study. Attach a copy of the admission letter to the applications and submit to 
graduate school annex for further action. 
 
Once the approval has been issued by Director BPS the students will be notified to collect their 
letters and submit to NACOSTI. 
 
NB: Students are encouraged to make their applications at least a month in advance so 
that they have the approvals in good time. 
 
In case of further clarifications feel free to get in touch with the school on email 
graduateschool@kemri.go.ke  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 
 
Martin Bundi, PhD 
Ag. Deputy Director Academic Affairs 
Graduate School 


